
April 2021 SPARKS

The April 2021 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is
attached.

Indiana QSO Party
TARS will be holding the INQP group operating event, 10am on Saturday May 1st at Interlake
recreation area.  See details in this issue of SPARKS.

    Next VE testing, April 24th.  
  Special Election   Next month we will hold a special election to fill the open board seat.    Prio
r to the election our mailing list will be updated and if you haven't renewed your dues for 2021
you will receive an email indicating you have been removed from the mailing list.
 
If you have any questions on your membership status contact Jeff Holt AA9WJ TARS treasurer.
 
Hamtober Fest
The TARS 2021 Hamtober Fest is a go. October 23, Lynville, IN.  Watch for more information
coming soon.   For the latest
news check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net Wednesdays 8:00 pm on the 146.790 repeater.
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